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Conformation                                 21.Nov.2024 
PFAS 
 
 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
We confirm that all connectors and cable assemblies supplied by  
W+P PRODUCTS GmbH are in accordance with the current PFAS Directive of the (EU) in 
the currently valid versions and the respective appendices.  
 
The already relevant PFAS substances are listed in the current REACH-SVHC  
as well as in the POP Stockholm appendices. Other PFAS substances are  
listed in the US TSCA.  
 
We can confirm that our products do not contain PFAS listed under the above  
regulations. 
 
We currently decline to confirm any other individual PFAS lists that may exist but are not 
part of the lists mentioned above. 
 
You can find our REACH, POP and TSCA statements on our website 
https://wppro.com/downloads. 
 
This confirmation applies to all of our products and packaging materials 
 
Should one of our articles fail to comply with any of the prohibitions / restrictions 
or one of the prohibited / restricted items we will inform you immediately which  
items are affected and inform you of the respective substance names. 
 
We will keep you informed of any changes / modifications to our items if those changes 
affect the compliance with PFAS rules.  
 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Peter Schneider 
Head of quality management 
(This document is valid without signature) 

 


